Hartford Lions Club
P.O. Box 633
Hartford, MI 49057

September 19, 2023

City of Hartford
19 W. Main Street
Hartford, Michigan 49057

Dear City Commissioners: . ~F HARTFORD

For the eighth straight year, the Hartford Lions Club is making plans with Naylor
Landscape Management to add Christmas cheer for the holiday season. But we
can’t do it without your support.

Back in early summer we contracted with Naylor to provide decorations. They
guarantee their work and come fully licensed and insured. The City of Hartford
has previously helped defray the costs with a generous contribution.

Naylor provides the labor, materials, and equipment to decorate and maintain the
pavilion and a large tree in the park. If there is any problem with the decorations
they come and repair them. This is their promise. We continue to do the following:

Fascia lighting on the sides and front peak of the pavilion.
Swagged garland hung from trusses with attached bows.
A 48” lighted wreath hung on the bathroom gable.
Lighting on the large Christmas tree.

Thank you for your continued support in previous years. We ask for your support
once again so that our community will continue to enjoy the decorations.
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Lion Judy Sinclair
Hartford Lions Club



